
Connect February 
Newsletter 

2018

1

Since the begininng Signum has always had the same mission: 
to become a leader in the global off grid communications 
inustry. This means that we have to work hard to achieve this 
goal because we’re only a small company as of right now, but 
we know that with hard work we can accomplish great things. 
We as a team know that we have to work together in order to 
get stuff done. As February passes by we should show our love 
and appreciation to the ones we care about, that includes the 
people we get to work with. Here at Signum we all love and get 
along with each other because we’re a family. 
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Working in an office can be a bit difficult to some people but we’re here to give you 
some tips on how to make your day more enjoyable for you and your co-workers. It’s 
always good to have something to look forward to, such as a lunch that you brought 
from home. It’s also good to have friends in the office but try to plan something 
outside of work so you and your friends can enjoy time outside of work. These 
things make going to work more enjoyable and help you pass the day!

Some techniques to help you feel more at home 

Loving the Office

Employee of the Month
Celebrating Our Best of January  

Last month it was announced that the employee of 
the month was Luis Morales who is currentlyworking 
in the Accounting department. He recieved this 
award because during thr month of January, he 
worked really hard to help improve our company. 
His help on our accounting has helped Signum win 
many awards because of his hard work. Luis is 
very greatful about recieving this award and said, 
“I really appriciate this employee of the month 
award. I’m really proud of myself and I thank Grecia 
(Vice President of human Resources) for choosing 
me. I will continue to do my best for this company 
and keep the hard work up to be able to bring this 
compamy up to its full potential. Thank You!”

Luis Morales
January Employee of the 

Month 
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Product of the Month 
Our watches have the ability to request or send 
location information with any other product that 
has our products, if desired by users. This service 
allows users to locate friends/family members 
through our detailed offline available maps. The 
watches work in an off-grid environment through 
proprietary innovative communication technology 
to provide a messaging delivery system. This 
system transmits and receives encrypted text by 
utilizing long-range radio frequencies. The watches 
translate between different languages when paired 
with their phone via bluetooth. On the travel you 
can communicate with anyone, anywhere, in any 
language. This will help you get through the days in 
a foreign location when you have no service.

Vultra watch

$300

In the month of December Signum had 
love in the air, three of our employees got 
married! Adrianna Noyola, the V.P. of Arts and 
Publications got married to Luis Sanchez, an 
associate from Arts and Publications. Pricila 
Medina, our admin, got married to Johnathan 
Ramirez from Taste of the World. We came 
together to watch the lovely ceremony. We 
hope the best of the newlyweds.

Left to Right: Daniela Barrios, Ariana Amezquuta, 
Johnathan Ramirez, Pricila Medina, Fernando 
Hernandez, Yuridia Figueroa, Adrianna Noyola, Luis 
Sanchez

Love Is in The Air

Getting to know our Signum Watches

Looking back at our December weddings 


